Jane Flanagan

From: Greg Field <gfield@lakemac.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 11 May 2017 2:14 PM

To: Jane Flanagan

Cc: Amy Robertson

Subject: RE: Notification of Response to Submission - MP07_0147 MOD 4
Hi Jane,

Council does not have any further comment on this modification.

Regards,

Greg Field

Chief Subdivision Engineer

Lake Macquarie City Council

126-138 Main Road Speers Point NSW 2284 | Box 1906 HRMC 2310
P: 02 4921 0281 | F: 02 4958 7257
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